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May 17, 2010

To whom it may concern:

| am writing this letter of recommendation on behalf of JT Low Voltage. This company was
responsible for initially setting up our telephone, voice and data systems and for the past two years,
assisting us in maintaining the systems. The company has been very professional, reliable and
responsive to our needs.

| would highly recommend JT Low Voltage to anyone requiring a new telephone system. They are
definitely one of the best in this area.

Sincerely yours,

Susan H. Lawson
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